
 

 

19 November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

                                                                        

This year, we will be holding 4 Christmas Lunch days, one per year group, during the week commencing 

Monday 9th December.  

 

Monday 9th December – Year 3 

Tuesday 10th December – Year 4 

Wednesday 11th December – Year 5 

Thursday 12th December – Year 6 

 

On the day of your child’s year group Christmas lunch, they can choose to have a Christmas lunch or bring 

their own pack up from home. They will all eat together in the canteen as a year group. 

There will be a hot meal option available to order for all other year groups on the days they are not having 

their Christmas lunch, they are also welcome to bring a pack up from home. If your child orders a hot meal, 

they will collect this from the canteen and eat with their class in their classroom.  

To book Christmas lunch or a hot meal option, please do this on your School Grid account. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Vicki Kerr 

Headteacher  

 

 



 

 


